
Dear all, 
I am trying to compile a parliamentary petition for presentation in the House of 
Commons at the end of October/beginning of November.  I would be very grateful if 
you could read the petition below and sign it. 
 
John Howell OBE MP 
Member of Parliament for the Henley Constituency 

EUROPEAN BACCALAUREATE QUALIFICATION 

To the House of Commons. 

The Petition of petitioners of teachers at, parents of pupils at, or friends of the 
Europa School, Culham, Oxfordshire 

Declare that in relation to the Europa School, the school currently offers children who 
attend the school a final qualification of the European Baccalaureate (EB).  The 
ability of the school to offer this qualification has been extended by the Department 
of Education to 2021.  However, uncertainty over the school’s ability to offer the 
qualification after 2021 is causing difficulties for students and much uncertainty.  

The Petitioners therefore request the House of Commons to ask the Department of 
Education to allow the Europa School in Culham, Oxfordshire, to offer to its students 
from 2021 the European Baccalaureate as an equivalent to A levels regardless of 
the status of the UK in respect of its membership of the European Union. 

And the Petitioners remain, etc. 

NAME AND SIGNATURE ADDRESS 
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